
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 2, 2008 
 
 
To:  US Domestic GenFlex Authorized Distributors 
  US Domestic GenFlex Licensed Contractors 
  GenFlex Territory Sales Managers 
   
 
 
Subject: GenFlex December 1, 2008 Fuel Surcharge Decrease 
 
 
With the cost of oil finally now seeing some relief, we are pleased to 
announce a decrease of $50.00 per truckload in fuel surcharges.  
Effective with all prepaid U.S. Domestic truckload shipments made on 
or after December 1st 2008, GenFlex’s new fuel surcharge will be 
$125.00 per truckload.  
 
As always, we will continue to monitor fuel and shipping costs and 
make ongoing adjustments consistent with the market situation. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your GenFlex Territory Sales 
Manager or Customer Service Representative. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of GenFlex Roofing Systems. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Marty Jolly 
National Sales and Marketing Manager 
 
cc:  Internal Distribution 
 
 
 

 


